
In May 2017, AAPA’s House of Delegates approved a 
new policy to expand access to care and align the PA 
profession to the current healthcare marketplace

New Policy is Good for Everyone

Next Steps?
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About Optimal  
Team Practice

will have 
greater access 
to healthcare

Patients Physicians
will be relieved of 
unnecessary 
administrative and 
legal burdens 

PAs
will be able to 
practice to the full 
extent of their 
education, training 
and experience 

The New Policy Calls for Laws and Regulations that:

Emphasize PAs’ 
commitment to 
team practice

Create separate 
majority-PA boards to 
regulate PAs, or give 
that authority to healing 
arts or medical boards 
that have as members 
both PAs and physicians 
who practice with PAs

Authorize PAs to 
practice without an 
agreement with a 
specific physician— 
enabling practice-level 
decisions about 
collaboration 

The updates to AAPA policy represent a natural evolution of the
PA profession. Patients, especially in rural and underserved areas, will benefit from

greater access to the high quality care that PAs provide.
~ Bill Finerfrock, Executive Director, National Association of Rural Health Clinics

State PA chapters will 
decide whether and 
when to pursue 
changes to state
laws and regulations 

AAPA will lay the  ground work and 
advocate for statutory changes to Medicare 
to authorize direct PA reimbursement 
and eliminate physician supervision 
language in the definition of PA services

Authorize PAs 
to be directly 
reimbursed 
by all public and 
private insurers


